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Beachwood Breeze

     



P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                            May 2012 (amended)
Grand Opening A Hugh Success
  Members of the River Region Human Services staff presented an overview of the various programs they have planned for 
   Beachwood.  Currently an after school program is place with 10 children enrolled.  RRHS hopes to expand the program in 
   the future.  If you would like to stop by the center to donate children’s books or games, it would be appreciated.  
Summer Camp Enrolling Now (amended)
  River Region’s CAMP UNITY is scheduled for June 18-July 20, 2012 for ages 4 (Pre-k) through 15.  The camp hours are 
  Monday – Friday from 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.  You can stop by the center to enroll your children.  There are already 10 children
  enrolled with the maximum of 20 this year.  In 2013, it is possible RRHS will expand enrollment to 40 children.  The cost is
  $30.00 p.w. for one child (includes lunch, snacks and fieldtrips).  However, the cost for camp is $50.00 for 5 weeks
  for persons that meet the poverty guidelines, or  whose children are on free and reduced lunch or whose children
  are  on a scholarship or whose children have an IEP. 




             Boy Scouts/Cub Scouts Opportunity

  During the grand opening, we met John Carter, Program Specialist with the Boy Scouts of America.  Presently they are 
  looking for a responsible engaged leader (of any gender to work with either Cub Scouts, (boys 7-to 10) Boy Scouts (Boys 11-
  18) or Venturers (boys/Girls 14-20) in the unit.  The unit will depend on the age where there is the largest numbers are 
  present.  A Background Check is required and training is available. There is no cost to the register.  For more information, 
  please contact Ms. Wonza Smith 904/745-3063 ext 14 at Beachwood or John Carter at 904/214-5095 or 904/388-0591.  We
  are also located at http://nfcscoutreach.org/,




          Senior Activities in Beachwood (Age 55 +)
  Ms. Alicia Simpson, Director of Nursing and Elderly Services for RRHS, shared the possibility of seniors meeting in the 
  Beachwood Center once a week for specific activities.  It may be playing chess, bingo, or classes on Medicare and Medicaid
  as well as making new friends.  The philosophy is each one bring one.  If you would be interested, please call Ms. Simpson 
  at 904/899-6300 ext. 4224 or email asimpson@rrsh.org.





UNF Community Project Postponed
  Dr. Soares’ Soil & Foundations course will not be offered this summer.  The plan is for the course to be offered in the fall 
  semester and UNF would still like to work with Beachwood for the project. Everything will still go as planned, but the date will 
  be pushed forward to the September-October timeframe.   




                       News About Beachwood
  If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome to Beachwood.  To learn more there is a link for information on 
  Beachwood at www.neighborhoodlink.com (Free HOA websites); 1) Find Neighborhoods & Organization- type in Beachwood 
  Civic Association then click Search.   We are also on Facebook under Beachwood Neighborhood.   Check out pictures of the

  grand opening of the Beachwood Community Center.  The officers of the BCA welcome ideas and input on making 
  improvements to the subdivision.  We can all work towards making our neighborhood a better place to live. 
                                                          Purpose of Beachwood Civic Assoc. Dues
     There are 328 homes in this subdivision and the goal is to have a minimum of 120 memberships to cover annual expenses.  
     The yearly dues are $25.00 payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association”.  All the funds collected during the yearly 
     membership drive go towards paying for: JEA monthly bills, light bulbs for flood lights, Peninsular Pest Control spraying to 
     keep weeds out of the two medians, mulch for the medians, copy costs of printing the newsletter, etc.  Simply fill out the
     bottom portion and use the attached pre-addressed envelope. or you could also turn it in during the BCA meeting.
 


      Next Civic Meeting – Tuesday, May 15th at 7:30 pm 

          at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)
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=

    Resident: ______________________________________________________________________   

    Address _____________________________________________________________________________  

                  _____________________________________________________________________________ 

    Amount  $ ___________________ 





Thank You in advance for making a difference!
